
24 February 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

BAPTISM and ADMISSION TO HOLY COMMUNION 

In Religious and Values Education (RVE) the girls in Year 4 will be learning about the sacraments of the Church, 
particularly Baptism and Holy Communion.  

On Wednesday 28 April at 6.00 pm, the Primary Year 4-6 Family Service will be held at the school. It will 
be a service of Holy Communion and any member of the school community from Year 4 and above who 
would like to be formally welcomed to receive bread and wine is invited to complete the attached form. The 
prerequisite is that you have already been baptised. There will be an opportunity to be baptised during this 
service prior to being admitted to communion, for any girls who wish to be baptised at school. 

Girls who are already communicant members of their own Christian denominations and are baptised 
(christened) in their own traditions are not required to be admitted to either sacrament anew. They will be 
invited to take communion whenever the Eucharist is celebrated at school. 

Please complete the attached form if you wish your daughter to be baptised or admitted to Holy Communion 
and return it to the Primary Office no later than Monday 8 March. If you wish to have your daughter baptised 
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